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As an original band it’s easier for us to get work in the USA than in Australia. there are no provisions 
either on radio or live venues who support local original music that are easy to obtain access to 
without a selection process. I think original music should be encouraged not suppressed to suit 
certain a demographic. Thanks for the opportunity to voice my input. 


